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Wednesday 13th December 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Carol Service at Thorpe Acre Church 
 
I am writing to let you know that on Tuesday 19th December, the whole school will be 
walking to Thorpe Acre Church for a Carol Service.  You are invited to join us too. 
 
We shall be setting off as close to 9am as possible and the Carol Service will start at 
9.30am.  We shall be walking back to school at approximately 10am.  Please ensure 
your child is wearing school uniform (unless it is PE day), sensible shoes and a warm 
coat. 
 
The visit to the church is part of the curriculum as the children are learning about 
Christmas and its importance to Christians in RE. 
 
No separate written permission is required as we have a general permission from 
you to do visits on foot in and around the local area.  However, I do need to tell you 
that your child will be taking part in an external visit on that day and therefore will be 
leaving the school site for a short time. 
 
Lots of parents and friends of the school are walking with us to and from the church – 
thank you so much! 
 
If you have any queries about this event, please contact me through the school 
office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C Shaw 

 

Mrs C Shaw 
Deputy Headteacher 
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